
Tamworth Outing Club minutes, Annual Meeting, August 25, 2019 

The Annual meeting was held at 3 PM, in the beautiful Chocorua Park 

Present:  

Board Members: Suzanne Morgan, Kit Morgan, Kathi Brown, Dylan Alden, Amy 

Berrier, Anne Chant, Brian Cutter, & Kent Hemingway. Several guests were also 

in attendance, as well as TOC’s newest board member, Robbie Farnum. 

The Year in Review: 

Anne gave an overview of the past year’s TOC activities. She also presented the 

slate of officers and board members for the coming year. See attached 

Reach the Beach:  

Anne gave a brief report on RTB. TOC will run the White Lake station again this 

year for this 9/13 event. Kent is organizing volunteers. 

Treasurer’s Report: 

Kathi presented the financial report for the year. See attached  

Ski Program: 

Kathi reported on the 2019 ski program. See attached 

Contradances: 

Amy gave a brief report on the contradances. The Second Saturday approach has 

been very successful. 

Baseball: 

See attached report. 

Meeting adjourned, followed by a wonderful barbeque, socializing, and the chance 

to make stenciled bandannas with TOC themes.   

Minutes submitted by Amy Berrier 


